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i m a g i n e
NEW CIRCLE

Questions or 
comments?

On Wednesday, June 8, 2022, the consultant team held a second neighborhood meeting 
at the Loudoun House in Castlewood Park. During the meeting, representatives from 
Lexington-Fayette Urban County Government, Lexington-Fayette MPO, and the consultant 
team met with community members to discuss the Imagine New Circle project’s progress 
and share ideas and concerns regarding the area. Community members were able to 
provide feedback that was site-specific and offer up general themes that they wanted to 
see proposed. The following list summarizes many of the main points that were heard:

•	 Increase opportunities for small-scale businesses
•	 Transportation improvements along the corridor
•	 Safer pedestrian crossings
•	 More human-scale design 
•	 Improve neighborhood connections
•	 Provide frequent and reliable public trasportation options
•	 Provide different housing types (apartments, condos, multi- and single-family)
•	 Improve customer access to businesses

During discussions, the team members heard concerns about food access, the importance 
of local economies, and improved pedestrian safety along the corridor. 
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Imagine New Circle is a study initiated by the Lexington-Fayette
Urban County Government (LFUCG) in partnership with the Lexington
Area Metropolitan Planning Organization (LAMPO), Lextran, and the
Kentucky Transportation Cabinet (KYTC). It is part of the
implementation of the 2018 Imagine Lexington Comprehensive Plan.


